
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Due to the recent poor weather, we have decided to move our World Book Day                             
celebrations to ​Friday 9th March to give you more time to organise costumes and                           
vegetable book characters.  
 
Have a look on the World Book Day website to find lots of fun reading activities you                                 
can do at home, especially on a cold day like today. 
 
www.worldbookday.com  
 
Follow our Twitter page to find links to further reading activities, including audio                         
books that are completely free to listen to. 
 
@lat_oaksprimary  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs Rawling 
 
 
 

http://www.worldbookday.com/

